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February 12, 2004

Elena Sassower

Coordinator

Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc.
P.O. Box 69, Gedney Station

White Plains, NY 10605-0069

Dear Elena,

Thank you for your communication and your interest in the work of
the Commission. I know you have met with the Commission’s counsel,
Professor Michael Sweeney. The information and perspective which you gave
him wll certainly be considered in the continuing work of the Commission. I
certainly share your view of the importance of public confidence in the
Judiciary, a subject to which I have devoted considerable volunteer time over
the past 30 years. Like yourself and your mother, whom I remember with
great regard, we can never let up in our efforts to do all we can to enhance
confidence. We may have different perspectives on how to accomplish that
goal, but no disagreement exists on its importance.

My best wishes to you and your colleagues.

Sincerely,

John D. Feerick, Chairman
Commission to Promote Public

Confidence in the Judiciary
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